


DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
John C. Kluczynski Federal Building
230 South Dearborn Street, Suite 330F
Chicago, IL 60604-1505

Financial Management Group 

Julie A. Marquardt
Medicaid Director 
Health Care Administration 
State of Minnesota, Department of Human Services 
540 Cedar Street PO Box 64983 
ST. Paul, MN 55167-0983 

RE:  TN 24-0018

Dear Director Marquardt: 

We have reviewed the proposed State Name State Plan Amendment (SPA) to Attachment 4.19-B, 
MN-24-0018 which was submitted to the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) on    
May 8, 2024.  This plan amendment makes corrections to the headers for Home and Community 
Based Services (HCBS) 1915(i) demonstration.

We reviewed your SPA submission for compliance with statutory requirements including in sections 
1902(a)(2), 1902(a)(13), 1902(a)(30), and 1903 as it relates to the identification of an adequate source 
for the non-federal share of expenditures under the plan, as required by 1902(a)(2), of the Social 
Security Act and the applicable implementing Federal regulations.

Based upon the information provided by the State, we have approved the amendment with an 
effective date of April 1, 2024.  We are enclosing the approved CMS-179 and a copy of the 
new state plan pages. 

If you have any additional questions or need further assistance, please contact DRR analyst name at 
1-312-886-0360 or Deborah.Benson@cms.hhs.gov.

Sincerely, 

Todd McMillion 
Director 
Division of Reimbursement Review 

Enclosures 

June 3, 2024

      

      
















